
 
 

Delegation Name: ​South Africa 

Ambassador Name: Igal Almaleh  

 

Honorable President and Distinguished Delegates, 

We, as the delegation of South Africa, think that inequality in global governance is an issue that 

should be solved immediately. The most unfair issue in global governance is the permanent membership of 

the 5 states at the UN Security Council. We think that all the members of the Security Council should be 

elected and have equal voting rights. With the existing system the USA, Russia, China, France, and the 

United Kingdom have the right to veto any resolution they want.  Up till now, we experienced that these 

countries are using this veto power for their own interests.  Finally, we want all 14 members of the security 

council to be elected like the other 9 members which would make the UN be much more democratic.  

We know that World real politics is shaped by military power as well as democratic institutions. Of 

course, when we are talking about the security of the world, there is nothing more effective than military 

power. 

  On the other hand, in the modern world, 21st century, we cannot let the World govern in terms of 

military power. The democratically elected institutions should always be in the decision-making processes. 

We cannot compromise our ideals on this issue.  
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